
Hello, this is Donita Moody, the proud Principal of Pasadena Fundamental Elementary with our 

weekly update. It has been another great week at Pasadena. Our students enjoyed the PTA 

funded cultural arts program and ended the week with an amazing Fun Run. We have pledges 

close to $30,000. We appreciate the support of the PTA, teachers, staff, students, volunteers, 

sponsors and cheerleaders. We could not have done it without you. Pledge envelopes can be 

returned to the school as early as Monday, March 4. We will collect pledges the week of March 

4th-7th and then again, the week after Spring Break, ending March 22. You can continue to collect 

donations until March 22. Students will receive their prizes earned after March 22 when the 

campaign ends. School is closed Friday, March 8th.  Please check your email for additional 

information 

  

Tampa Bay Rays Spirit Night (March 30, 2019) 

The Tampa Bay Rays have put together a fantastic ticket offer for Pinellas County 

students, employees and their friends and families for the Houston Astros vs. Tampa 

Bay Rays game on Saturday, March 30, 2019 at 6:10pm. Tickets will be offered for 

$17 (up to $60 value) in the following seating categories while supplies last: Lower 

Box, Lower Corners, Outfield, Press Level, and GTE Financial Party Deck. Each 

school that reaches 150 or more tickets sold will receive a visit from the Rays Mascot, 

Raymond, and the Rays Street Team to their campus during the fall of 2019. Your 

child should have received payment information. Contact the front office if you have 

questions. 

 


